
 
 

CANADA CARBON TAX REBATE SCAM ALERT 
 
Canadian police services are alerting the public about a Canada Carbon 
Tax Rebate e-Transfer scam currently circulating via email and text 
message. This scam may involve look-alike domains and phishing 
websites designed to deceive recipients.  Please note that this scam is 
likely to resurface periodically, particularly around the distribution dates 
for the Canada Carbon Tax Rebate which are: 
  

• January 15 
• April 15 
• July 15 
• October 15 

 
Never click on any any unexpected e-transfer notifications.   If you are 
unsure, call CRA directly or call us at Niverville Credit Union at 204-388-
4747.   Thank you. 
 
 

 


